
 

 

 

 

October 16, 2024  

 

City of Oklahoma City 

420 W. Main Street 

Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

 

RE: Project Manager for City of Oklahoma City 

 

Project: MB-1688-R Old City Jail Windows 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Midtown Construction Services is please to be the low bid on the Old City Jail Window Project. We 

understand the award of the contract is going to take a little extra time than usual. Midtown will hold 

our pricing as submitted until November 19, 2024. 
 
Looking forward to working on another project for OKC.     

 

 

Regards, 

Robin Breninger 

Pre-Construction Manager  

Midtown Construction Services 

 

 




